

To: Central 2B League Athletic Directors, Coaches, Administrators

From: Dennis Bower – League President

Date: July 9, 2020

**Subject:** Summer Activities Guideline

CC: Mick Hoffman – WIAA Executive Director

After a productive Zoom league meeting with the league's athletic directors and a phone call with Mick Hoffman - Executive Director of the WIAA, the Central 2B leagues official position on determining appropriate summer guidelines is as follows:

- Follow the WIAA guidelines, but with one additional major mandate: <u>Masks will be</u> worn by all coaches and athletes indoors and out as ordered by the Governor Inslee
- Exception: When outdoors athletes do not have to wear masks during conditioning and extreme aerobic workouts as long as they maintain the 6-foot social distancing
- Coaches are to wear masks at <u>all</u> times, both in and outdoors
- Mick Hoffman, emphatically stressed failure to do so puts the individual coach and the school district at extreme liability
- Teams are not to scrimmage or have any contact until Phase 4!
- Social distancing is required at all times and drill work must be done in pods, determined by the WIAA phase guidelines